
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 4, 2021 

 

TO ALL TEAM CAPTAINS WITH TEAMS/DOUBLES ENTERED IN THE: 

 

2021 Iowa State USBC Open Championship Tournament – Mt Pleasant/Burlington 

 

The Iowa State USBC Bowling Association strives to bring quality bowling events to our members. 

 

We are in unprecedented times with Covid-19 impacting every facet of daily life. 

 

The Iowa State USBC Board of Directors, along with the bowling centers and the local associations who are 

hosting the tournament have made the decision to proceed with the state tournament with needed 

adjustments.   

 

With the partnership of the bowling centers and local associations, we must ALL work together to maintain 

a safe environment for the bowlers and those assisting with the tournament operation and employed by 

the bowling centers.  Please note:  all bowlers entering Iris Lanes for the Team event will be subject to a 

temperature check. 

 

Adjustments have been made in squad times to ensure proper sanitizing between squads at both bowling 

centers and to ensure social distancing. Included here is your revised/current CONFIRMATION WITH 

YOUR NEW, ADJUSTED OR SAME SCHEDULE FOR BOWLING THE TOURNAMENT.  Disregard any previous 

confirmation(s). 

 

Please review the enclosed Tournament Operations document AND share it with everyone on your entry 

form.   

 

If your team cannot or will not conform to these rules and adjustments, you will be allowed to withdraw 

from the tournament with a minimum 30-day notice from your scheduled tournament bowling date; you 

will receive a full refund. 

 

Substitutes are extremely limited in the hosting locals.  Do not depend on being able to secure a substitute 

from the local associations. 

 

Masks, social distancing, and no spectators, as stated in the Rules document, must be adhered to. 

 

We thank you for bowling with us.  We strive to maintain your safety while you are participating in your 

state bowling tournament event. 

 

For any questions or communication, please email association.manager@iowabowl.com or call the office at 

515-576-5561. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Charla Wilke 
Iowa State USBC Bowling Assn., Inc. 

Tournament/Association Manager 

mailto:association.manager@iowabowl.com

